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32.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Fesia A. Davenport, 

This letter is to formally request a negotiation of the rent (per square foot) for 
the property located at 1000 South Fremont Avenue in the City of Alhambra. 

While we are very interested in leasing the property, the current rent of $2.65 
per square foot is unfortunately beyond our budget. We believe a rate of 
$1.99 per square foot would be a fair and mutually beneficial agreement.

We are confident that this adjusted rate will allow us to lease the property and 
become a valued tenant. We are eager to discuss this further and are 
available to meet at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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